## NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF STATE

William M. Gardner Secretary of State



Robert P. Ambrose
Senior Deputy Secretary of State
David M. Scanlan
Deputy Secretary of State

March 2, 2018

Mr. Ed Naile 61 Tubbs Hill Rd. Deering, NH 03244

RE: NVRA Public Disclosure Request

Dear Mr. Naile,

We are in receipt of your RSA 91-A request and have initiated a search for documents that may be responsive. We will provide a further response with any documents that have been located on or before March 16, 2018.

Sincerely,

David Scanlan

Deputy Secretary of State